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Colorado 0il and Gas Commission,
1845 Sherman Street,
Denver, Coloradoj

Dear Sirss

On Feb. 12, 1975, The Finance Insurance Agency,
Ine. of 2801 mast Colfax Avenue, mailed me an application
to renew drilling bond on theH.Gordon Howard No. 1
Well for another year, the bond period to run from larch
21, 1975 to March 21, 1976 in the amount of $50.00.
This bond is filed with your department.

By lgttgr of be. 13, 19?5, I informpd the

Finance InsuranceAgsngy,Inc. that I no longer needed
¥ the s3id bond, because the Pipe and the tubing in the
well had Deen sold through Fd. Chew of the Raymond 0il
Cos for use on a well they were supposedly drilling , for
a reasonable prices Mr. Chew and the Raymond 0il Co,
shut in this well, theoHoward # 1, and took the pipe.
They suppBsedly informed your office of the sales and
;urchase transaction and the closing in of the Howard

1. I believe that the Finance Insurance Agency, Inc.
needs a EX¥x release of the Howard # 1 bond. Will you
Plezase contact them in this regard, and let me know
what you have done? The Finance Insurance Agency, Inc.,
and the bonding company rendered me g00d service, and
they've been great people to deal with.

Very si eral
‘ raly, y - -
2470 South Ivanhoe Place,

Holly Hills,
Danver,Colorgdo, 80222

CC: Finance Insurance Co.,
2801 F.Colfax Aveo, o
Dénver,Colorado, 80206 / /



